
Note: Due to announcements from the Minister of Municipal 
Affairs and Housing on October 23, 2023 regarding Hamilton 
Official Plan Amendments, the status of the Urban Expansion 
Areas is still being determined. Maps will be modified to 
reflect approved legislation at a later date, as required


